
 

 

Midtown Church Board Meeting 
 

Thursday, October 20, 2022 

6:30 p.m. 
 

 

In Attendance: Pastor Matt Dressler, Gary Clow, Sandra Clow, Mac Heuser, 

Cam Witt, Tanya McLaren, Mandy Banman      
 

Regrets: Pastor Dave Kirsch 

 

 

1. Pastor Matt opened the meeting with prayer. 

 

2. Tanya gave a finance report. There was discussion about our shortfall, 

and about the need to apply in advance every year for land tax 

exemption. 

 

3. Mac shared about the Land Ownership Transparency Registry process. 

He will be hiring a lawyer to file the LOTR on our behalf and send us the 

invoice for payment. 

 
4. Gary Clow will be giving a Missions report at the next Board Meeting. 

 

5. There was discussion about the rotating formats of Sunday services. 

Pastor Matt thanked the ushers for setting up tables and chairs in the 

various configurements. 

 

6. As Christmas falls on a Sunday this year and there will be a Christmas 

Eve Candlelight Service the night before, it was agreed that it wouldn’t be 

out of the question to cancel Sunday morning’s service on the 25th. No 

decision was made about this. 

 

7. Prayer requests were shared, and the meeting was closed with a time of 

prayer. 

 


